
EPA Green Public Procurement (GPP) Guidance Consultation 
 

 
 
In 2021, the EPA published GPP Guidance for the Public Sector and criteria for 10 product and 

service groups. The EPA have now initiated an interim update of the guidance and criteria, primarily 

to reflect changes in Irish and EU Legislation and policy.  It is also proposed to develop a new set of 

GPP criteria for furniture.   

 

As part of this process, the EPA is seeking feedback regarding the current guidance and criteria and 

would appreciate if you could complete the short consultation form here to ensure that the views of 

all those who use the guidance are captured.  

 

The deadline for responses is 5pm on Friday, 29th September 2023. 

 

 

https://www.epa.ie/our-services/monitoring--assessment/circular-economy/green-public-procurement/

